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Ref: Peptide Q10 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
In response to your inquiry, we are pleased to advise that based on the raw materials 
information and manufacturing process we would not expect below substances to be 
present in Peptide Q10. 
 

• Parthenolide 
• Silicone 

 
 
Thank you for your continued interest in our products.  
 
Regards, 
 
Global Regulatory Customer Request Team 
globalregulatorycustomerrequest@ashland.com 
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